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10th January 2006

Re: Housing Communities Assistance Program (HCAP) 2006 – 2008

Dear Redfern/Waterloo community, 
Welcome to 2006! I hope everyone had a safe and enjoyable holiday and that you’re now ready and energized for the new year! 

For those of you who are pondering on what the HCAP is currently involved in the following update should hopefully shed some light.  

I will be continuing as the acting HCAP worker at The Factory Community Centre over the next few months. To begin with, The Factory has been consulting with an interim working party consisting of The Factory, the Department of Housing and the University of New South Wales Community Development Project to start the initial planning stages of the new HCAP framework in Redfern and Waterloo. 
One of the main tasks at this point is to set up a HCAP steering committee that will guide the implementation of the new HCAP. Representation on this steering committee will therefore be reflective of the new HCAP guidelines, which includes working with the wider social housing community in Redfern/Waterloo. This means that the steering committee will represent not only public housing tenants, but also tenants of the Office of Community Housing and the Aboriginal Housing Office. The other objective for the make up of the steering committee is to have representation from a diverse range of sectors within the community.
In addition to setting up the HCAP steering committee, I am currently involved in working with the Neighbourhood Advisory Board (NAB) Resource Planning Committees in identifying sustainable means of resourcing NAB activities as identified at the most recent NAB meetings. I will continue at this point to co-ordinate the coming together of these meetings and future NAB resource planning meetings can be held here at The Factory or alternatively at other preferred venues. Subsequently, any photocopying / mail outs that need to be done by precinct reps / assistant precinct reps can also be carried out here. 
For those of you wondering what is happening with RedWater News, I will be involved in co-ordinating a meeting with the RedWater News editorial committee to look at the production and distribution of upcoming editions.
So just to recap on my main role at this point: 
Current HCAP role and workplan

	Agenda
	Tasks


	1. Interim HCAP working party
	An interim working party has been established to look at planning the initial HCAP workplan until a HCAP steering committee is set up



	2. HCAP steering committee
	To establish a HCAP steering committee with representation from diverse sectors of the community and from all of social housing.



	3. Neighbourhood Advisory Boards (NAB)
	To co-ordinate upcoming meetings of the NAB Resource Planning Committees to identify sustainable means of resourcing NAB activities



	4. RedWater News
	To assist the RedWater News editorial committee with upcoming editions. 


Updates like these regarding the new HCAP will now be provided regularly, however should you have any queries please don’t hesitate to contact me!
Regards, 

Orna Marks

Redfern/Waterloo Housing Communities Assistance Program                

67 Raglan Street, Waterloo NSW 2017, Aust
Phone: 02 9698 9569         Fax: 02 9310 4141
Email: hcap@the-factory.org.au
ABN: 21 334 613 263                   CFN: 12700
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